
From:                                                       Tim Atkin 
Sent:                                                         12 July 2024 09:31 
To:                                                            NI Enquiries 
Subject:                                                   Re: TR020005 – Gatwick Airport Northern Runway 
  

Interested Party Reference - 20043418 
  
Dear Sir / Madam, 
  
I have read your latest e-mail and the links with interest.  I remain totally opposed to the Northern 
Runway project, further expansion at Gatwick is both unjustified and unneeded.  I use Gatwick once 
or twice a year and it is clear that the current facilities are being neglected; everywhere you look 
there is a lack of investment in the current passenger expereince, combined with very poor 
management. 
  
Additional runway space is not required, instead Gatwick should look to make significant 
improvements to their current facilities, which would ensure the most effective and efficient use of 
their plentiful (current) resources.  
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Tim Atkin 
  
Tim Atkin 
  
Sent from my iPad, so there may be typos! 
 
On 11 Jul 2024, at 11:19, NI Mail Distribution <ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk> 
wrote: 
 

 

  

   

 

Planning Act 2008 and The Infrastructure Planning (Examination 
Procedure) Rules 2010 – Rule 17 
Application by Gatwick Airport Limited for an Order Granting 
Development Consent for the Gatwick Airport Northern Runway Project 
Request for Proposed Changes to the Gatwick Airport (Northern Runway 
Project) Development Consent Order Application 
Interested Party Reference number: 20043418 

(You must quote your Interested Party Reference number in all correspondence with the Planning Inspectorate). 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

mailto:ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk


Please find below a link to a letter from the Examining Authority that has been published on the National Infrastructure 

Planning website for the above project: 

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/TR020005-002788 

The letter accepts the Applicant’s second change request (Project Change 4) and invites Interested Parties to provide 

any representations on the proposed changes by Deadline 8 (7 August 2024) and any comments on these 

representations by Deadline 9 (21 August 2024). 

You can also view the above document under the ‘Documents’ tab on the project webpage of the National 

Infrastructure Planning website: 

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/south-east/gatwick-airport-northern-runway/ 

Yours faithfully 

Gatwick Airport Northern Runway Project Case Team 

National Infrastructure Planning 

Helpline: 0303 444 5000 

Email: gatwickairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National Infrastructure Planning) 

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The Planning Inspectorate) 

X (formally known as Twitter): @PINSgov 

This communication does not constitute legal advice. 

Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate. 

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/help/privacy-and-cookie/ 
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